
 

 

 
6 March 2020 

 
 

Director Update Mr Mau Wah Liu  
 
 

T&G Global Director Mr Mau Wah Liu has advised that he will not stand for re-election at the 

next Annual Meeting to be held in June 2020.  

 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Doug Bygrave 
Company Secretary 
Ph: +64 (0)9 573 8899 
doug.bygrave@tandg.global 
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